Stoneham Little League

P.O. Box Box 80312
Stoneham, MA 02180

Dear Sponsor:

The Stoneham Board of Directors and all the Little League players would like your
support by becoming a sponsor for their 2023 season. It is your generosity that helps
defray the expenses of running the league. We pride ourselves in providing an enjoyable
and safe program for the children of Stoneham. It is your contributions that help the
league achieve its potential.

| would like to be a Team Sponsor - $300.00
s Your company name on the team jerseys
% Your business listed on Stoneham Little League’s website

| would like to be a Banner Sponsor - $300.00
% Your company name/logo on a *banner displayed at one of our fields.
*Banner supplied by sponsor.
% Your business listed on Stoneham Little League’s website

| would like to be BOTH a Team and a Banner Sponsor

$600 option $800 option

Your company name on the team jerseys Your company name on two team jerseys
Your company name/logo on a *banner Your company name/logo on a *banner
displayed at one of our fields. displayed at one of our fields.

*Banner supplied by sponsor. *Banner supplied by sponsor.

Your business listed on Stoneham Little Your business listed on Stoneham Little
League’s website League’s website

If you would like to sponsor a team this year please fill out the back of this letter, enclose your
tax deductible donation and mail to:

Stoneham Little League
P.O. Box 80312
Stoneham, MA 02180

On behalf of the board members and the children,
Thank you for your support,

Mike Abbott mjabb@comcast.net
Eric Josephson erjosephson@yahoo.com

www.stonehambaseball.com




Stoneham Little League
P.O. Box Box 80312
Stoneham, MA 02180

Team Sponsorship Form

Sponsor Name:

Contact Name:

Address:

City:

Telephone:

Website Address:

Child’s name who’s team you wish to sponsor:
OR

Team you wish to sponsor:

Every effort will be made to honor requests
for sponsorship of a specific team

If you have any questions please contact:

Mike Abbott mjabb@comcast.net phone: 781-438-8384
Eric Josephson erjosephson@yahoo.com

Stoneham Little League greatly appreciates your support
of our program and the youth of Stoneham.

www.stonehambaseball.com




